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Year 4 Residential to Castle Howard, Bushcraft Camp. 7th – 9th May 2025 
 
Our visit is fast approaching and we thought it would be a great time to share further 
information with you. 
 
You can click on the link below to view their virtual site tour – you can take a 360 tour of the 
site and where your children will eat, sleep and complete their activities!  
https://thebushcraftcompany.in360.co/ 
 
Please bookmark this date - To provide further details and answer any questions you 
have, we have arranged for The Bushcraft Company to undertake a parent talk session on 
Wednesday 26th March at 6pm.   
 
This is an Online Teams meeting and a link will be sent out a few days before the meeting. 
 
In the meantime, we would be grateful if you could click on the link below and complete all 
relevant medical and dietary information about your child 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/fGYUJaB4sT 
 
We would be grateful if you could do this by 17th March 2025. 
 
Please also find attached a kit list for your child’s trip. You will see that they do need to 
bring their own sleeping bag and roll mat. Please do not rush out and buy these – we do 
hope that you can borrow one from friends and family and if you are really struggling to 
acquire these, let us know and we will try and source from elsewhere. 
 
The deadline for full payment is TUESDAY 22ND APRIL. Please ensure that your 
balance is settled in full by this date to ensure your child can attend.     
 
We are really excited about our forthcoming adventure and it is important that you and your 
child is too. Please do watch the camp tour with your child and join the Parents' Teams 
Meeting on the 26th March and we are sure that all questions will be answered at that time.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
 
Year 4 Teachers   
 
 
 

https://thebushcraftcompany.in360.co/
https://forms.office.com/e/fGYUJaB4sT
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